
 

 
 

                               
                                                      
Wednesday	18	October	2017	
	

Year	6	Farewell	
	
Dear	Parents,	Carers	and	Year	6	students,	
	
The	 Year	 6	 Farewell	 is	 a	 wonderful	 time	 to	 celebrate	 the	 culmination	 of	many	 years	 of	 schooling	 at	
Kincumber	Public	School	and	to	enjoy	a	social	night	with	friends	and	teachers	at	the	end	of	the	year.	We	
look	 forward	 to	 students	 celebrating	 the	 end	 of	 Year	 6	 and	 the	 beginning	 of	 a	 whole	 new	 phase	 of	
learning	 at	 their	 prospective	 high	 schools.	 Regarding	 the	 Year	 6	 Farewell,	 please	 put	 the	 following	
information	in	your	diaries:	
	
When:				 	 Wednesday	13	December,	2017	
Where:			 	 MacMasters	Beach	Surf	Life	Saving	Club,				
															 													Marine	Pde,			MacMasters	Beach		
Time:					 	 6:00	pm	–	9:00	pm	
Cost:		 	 	 $25.00	
Dress	Code:		 Smart	casual.		While	this	is	not	a	‘Formal’	it	is	expected	that	all	students	will	dress	

in	appropriate	attire	for	a	very	special,	end-of-year	evening	function.	
	
Girls:			Dress	or	blouse	and	skirt	(long	or	¾	length)	or	trousers	
Boys:	Collared	shirt	(dress	shirt	or	Polo	style)	and	long	trousers/smart	jeans	or	dress	shorts.			
								
NB.		Midriff	tops,	strapless	dresses,	board	shorts	or	thongs	are	not	considered	‘smart	casual’	and	will	
not	be	permitted.	Girls	should	not	wear	shoes	with	heels	that	are	too	high.	This	is	a	safety	issue.		
	
We	look	forward	to	an	exciting	and	memorable	evening.	We	anticipate	that,	between	now	and	the	end	
of	the	year,	the	behaviour	of	all	our	Year	6	students	will	continue	to	meet	school	expectations	so	that	all	
students	will	be	able	to	enjoy	this	special	night.		
	
If	you	are	able	to	assist	in	the	planning	and	preparation	of	this	exciting	event,	please	return	the	note	on	
the	following	page.		
	
Sincerely,		
Year	6	Teachers	
Mr	Logue,	Miss	Andrew,	Miss	Boden	and	Mr	Hancock	

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
Wednesday 18 October 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Graduation from primary school is an exciting time for students, with the Year 6 farewell as the 
culminating event of the past seven years of their schooling. 
 
Planning for the Year 6 Farewell has begun and we are once again calling on the services of 
parents/carers to assist the staff in making this an experience to remember. 
 
Stage 3 teachers are asking for volunteers to assist in the areas below. If you are able to be a 
part of this exciting event, please tick the appropriate box and return the slip to Miss Boden by 
Friday 27 October. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
 
 
Pick up drinks and containers and deliver to MacMasters Beach SLSC         
 
 
Decorating team to be available on the day           
 
 
Helpers to assist in serving dinner 
 
 
Cleaning up after the event 
 
 
Name: _____________________________________________ 
 
 
Contact number: ____________________________________ 
 
 
Email address: ______________________________________ 
 
 
My child is: _________________________________________           Class: __________ 


